
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

TOWN OF MANILA NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING. MANILA PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 
RECOMMENDED  REVISION TO THE PLANNING & ZONING ORDINANCE BOOK. THE RECOMMENDED 
MODIFICATION TO CREATE A LENGTH AND WIDTH REQUIREMENT FOR FUTURE DWELLINGS. Notice is 
hereby given that the Town of Manila Planning & Zoning Committee will hold one (1) Public Hearing on 
Monday, July 10, 2017 at 5:00 P.M., or as soon thereafter as practicable, in the Town of Manila meeting 
room located 145 E HWY 43 Manila, UT 84046. The Purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider final 
revisions to length and width requirements on dwellings, and to receive public comment on the 
recommendations for length and width requirements for dwellings.  

Dated this 19th day of June, 2017      TOWN OF MANILA 

                                                                                                         Jessica Campbell, Planning & Zoning Secretary  

 


